
From: annualreports@puco.ohio.gov
Subject: Confirmation of receipt for 2015 PUCO Annual Report
Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 11:26:05 AM

Thank you for your cooperation in helping the PUCO move to a paperless
filing system for annual reports.  Your annual reports have now been
posted at:
http://www.puco.ohio.gov/apps/directorylister/annualreports.cfm?
path=2015%5C&filearea=3
 
The PUCO and, if applicable, the Ohio Consumers' Counsel will determine
the appropriate assessment amounts and send a bill to the fiscal contact

identified in your report by October 3rd.  Payment is due by November

1st.
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Docketing Division at 614-
466-4095 or reply back to this email.
 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio speaks through its published
opinions and decisions.  This message may not accurately reflect the
views of the Commission and does not constitute legal advice to be
relied upon by any party.  This message and any response to it may
constitute a public record subject to disclosure in accordance with Ohio
Revised Code Section 149.43.

 
 

 
This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and
thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests it.
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

9/13/2016 1:02:29 PM

in

Case No(s). 16-0001-AU-RPT

Summary: Correspondence confirmation of receipt for 2015 annual reports electronically filed
by Ms. Donielle M Hunter on behalf of PUCO Staff


